RWANDA
AIRPORTS
COMPANY

Extension of time for Submission of Proposals

Reference is made to the tender Notice NO 46/C/2019-2020/SVS/QCBS/RAC
requesting for proposals for consultancy firm for supervision of Gabiro Airstrip

expansion.

Following the requests from different consultant firms for extension of time for
preparation and submission of proposals, Rwanda Airports Company is pleased to
inform you that the deadline for submission of proposals is extended until 25t
August 2020.

Other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged.
Please be informed that no further extension shall be granted.
Sincerely.

Charles HABONIMANA
ing Director”




